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Dear Peter, 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write seeking my position on important matters at this election. 
 
I am very pleased you support the Sunshine Coast rail duplication and my position on the proposed 
Sekisui development at Yaroomba – thank you for your kind words! 
 
On the other point you raised, I do not support the degradation of high value conservation areas for 
the purposes of mining. I believe it is all about a balance of protecting and preserving our 
environment, while facilitating investment and growth in the mining industry that is vital to the 
Queensland economy. 
 
 
I would be very eager to hear any suggestions you have on this issue. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Fiona Simpson 
Hon Fiona Simpson MP 
 
 

 


